
CITY OF BRYAN 
PARKS AND RECREATION DEPARTMENT 

“NORTH POLE CALLING” 
(For Kindergarten & Pre-School Children) 

Dear Parent: 
     “Hello, North Pole Calling” is an annual program offered by the Parks & Recreation Dept., in cooperation 
with Sorority groups.  Would your pre-school or kindergarten son or daughter like to receive a personal 
phone call from the North Pole?  Santa’s elf secretary will first talk to your child, then turn the phone over 
to Santa himself.  Santa will ask what your son or daughter wants for Christmas and encourage 
conversation.  Calling schedule will be Monday, December 5th (Pre-Schoolers) and Tuesday, December 6th 
(Kindergarteners), if you have a child in pre-school and a child in kindergarten they will both be called on 
the same night; which we will determine by the amount of children that we have registered. 
 
 

                  MAIL application to: NORTH POLE CALLING (BY DECEMBER 2nd)  
                                               Parks & Recreation Department 
                                            P. 0. Box 190 
           Bryan, OH 43506  
              OR email to parks-rec@cityofbryan.com                                             
 

                 (PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY) 
(MAKE SURE CORRECT PHONE NUMBER IS LISTED) 

 
 

Child’s Name______________________________________________  Age______________ 
 
 

Address____________________________________________________________________  
 

Phone_____________________    School_______________________  Grade________ 

 

Santa will not reveal to the child exactly what he/she is going to receive.  He will only develop 
conversation and help to discourage extraordinary expectations of the child. 
 

             GIFTS HE/SHE WILL RECEIVE                      CHRISTMAS GIFTS REQUESTED 
   __________________________________      _________________________________ 

   __________________________________      _________________________________ 

   __________________________________      _________________________________ 
 

Santa will help reinforce mommy and daddy’s rules at home.  Please list any rules that you would like              

Santa to mention.  Examples: “eat all your vegetables”, “go to bed early”, “pick up your room” 

  ______________________________________________________________________________ 

   _____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Is there a younger brother or sister that you would like Santa to mention? 

1. ______________________________Age____            Pet?______________________________ 

2. ______________________________ Age____          Teacher?___________________________ 

3. ______________________________ Age____          Relative?___________________________ 

 
Calling schedule will be Monday, December 5th (Pre-Schoolers)   
                                  Tuesday, December 6th(Kindergarteners) 
 

If you have more than one child in pre-school and kindergarten, we w ill call them both on the 

same night.  That night will be determined by the amount of children that we have registered for each 

night. 

———————————————————————————————————–————————————————————————————————----------------------------------------------———————————————————————————————–——————————————— 

 

             Clip and Save            APPROXIMATE SANTA CALLING SCHEDULE: 
                               PRE-SCHOOLERS: Monday, December 5th, 5:30-7:00 PM 
                               KINDERGARTENERS: Tuesday, December 6th, 5:30-7:00 PM 

 

 

 


